WILDERNESS
LODGES

14" June, 2021

TO ALL OUR VALUED PARTNERS

Dear Sir/Madam,

We would like to bring to your attention that there was a serious robbery took place at our both lodges -
Samburu and Larsen during the month of May, 2021 and the robbers seriously damaged the property
and equipment in addition to stealing valuables.

As per our estimation, it would take at least three to four maonths to repair/renovate the property and
for replacement of equipment.

In view of this, both our lodges would be closed till further notice to enable us to carry out the repairs
and renovations.

We regret for any inconvenience caused to you in this regard.

Yours faithfully,
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GENERAL MANAGER.

Keekorok Lodge [] Samburu Game Lodge [] Larsens Cam



